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Welcome to this update! 

Well done to Darlene (pictured below) who 
passed her Initial exam last term.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the best to those who are working towards an 
exam this term.  Don’t forget that there is a useful 
sight reading workbook series which you can use 
in preparation for the sight reading element of 
the exam:  

“Improve Your Sight Reading” by Paul Harris.  
Pictured is the Grade 1 version of this book. 

If you’re interested in working towards an exam, 
please let me know when you’re here for a lesson. 

Well done to Henry who has been playing the 
piano at school as pupils come in and out for 
assembly.  It’s great to use any opportunity you 
have to play the piano in front of others and 
share the music you have learnt. 

Lessons next term will run from Monday 24th 
February - Friday 4th April (12pm). 

Lizzie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book recommendation: 

Some of you already have the Grade 1/2 version 
of this Einaudi book.  This is the next one in the 
series, for anyone who has completed most of the 
pieces in the first book: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact details for reference:  
07834391059 

   elizabethhoulton@gmail.com 
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk 

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page) 
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